
From: Jane Hozian <jhozian@mckeil.com>  
Sent: July 30, 2021 2:57 PM 
To: Amber LaPointe <Amber.LaPointe@portcolborne.ca> 
Subject: FW: Application for Parking Pass 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Good Afternoon Amber, 
 
I am emailing to request consideration for a Parking Pass for Port Colborne. 
 
We have a tug docked there and we are available 24hrs a day to provide ship assists 
through the canal as well as barge work.  With being there, we usually crew the tug last 
minute due to the short notice we receive for this kind of work.  Parking beside the Tug 
makes it easier to load crew and gear quickly and be on our way.   
We have used this spot many times over the years and never received a parking 
ticket.  I think it was clear we were a Commercial Vehicle supplying the Tug docked. 
 
Lately though, we have received a few parking tickets.  (I have attached what was sent 
to Bylaw regarding the tickets) I have called a couple times to the Bylaw Office and 
today I was referred to you to see if we could obtain a pass to be able to use the one 
parking spot when needed. 
 
If you could advise if this is possible and if so whether you require any additional 
information. 
 
Thank you kindly, 
Jane 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, may contain 
information that is confidential and privileged. Any unauthorized disclosure, copying or 
use of this email is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the 
sender by reply email and permanently delete this email and any copies immediately.  

 
CONFIDENTIALITÉ AVIS: Cet e-mail , y compris les pièces jointes , peut contenir des 
informations confidentielles et privilégiées . Toute divulgation non autorisée , la copie ou 
l'utilisation de cet e-mail est interdite. Si vous n'êtes pas le destinataire prévu , s'il vous 
plaît informer l'expéditeur par email de réponse et de supprimer définitivement ce 
message et toutes les copies immédiatement.  

Many Thanks, 
 
Jane Hozian | Operations Assistant, Small Vessel Fleet 
McKeil Marine Limited | www.mckeil.com 
57 River Drive, Port Dover, ON  N0A 1N7 
Off: 519-583-1080  | Fax: 289-816-5005 
Cell: 519-428-5806 | jhozian@mckeil.com 
After Hours # 905-528-0849 
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